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To: Redistricting <Redistricting@albanycountyny.gov>

Dear Larry Volk,
Thank you for the invitation to the public hearing on April 14, which unfortunately I was unable to
attend.  
I have taken a little time to review the current map and am curious about a few things.
How was it determined to separate the south west corner of New Scotland over to District 39?  I live
quite close to there and since it's part of New Scotland, I thought it would make sense to not break up
the town.  I'd be interested in the thinking behind this proposal.

And I have the same question for the northern section of New Scotland that would go to district 31. 
What's the reasoning behind these suggestions? Both divide New Scotland into what would now be
four legislative districts instead of two.  If you could please explain a bit, it would help me understand
where these proposals are coming from.

I'm still reviewing the other changes and will probably have more questions.
Thank you for your time.

Vicky Plotsky
38th Legislative District   




